
En Espanol 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Township High School District 211 is seeking your input as we launch the planning process for a 
new strategic plan that will guide our high schools into a continued successful future. 
 

A brief survey covering everything from academics and wellness to equity, operations, 
finance and communications is available for completion now online at www.d211.org. 
 
A direct link can be found at https://forms.gle/LP1YUwnU4WRVxvDGA 

 

The survey is open through December 17. 
 

We strongly encourage you to complete this survey and to spread the word to neighbors and 
others. As parents, you represent a vital voice in our learning community, and we also realize 
that we benefit collectively in this process when diverse voices are heard. 
 

You will also have an opportunity to provide feedback through focus groups. More details will 
be provided as they are available. 
 
The planning process is being overseen by a 35-member Steering Committee that is comprised 
of staff, parents, students, community members and the Board of Education liaisons. 
 
Thank you for your consideration! We look forward to your feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Small 
Superintendent 
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